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February 1l2th,

Sir Robert Falconer,XK.C.M.G.,
President, University of Toronto,
Toronto, Onts

L]

Dear Sir Robert:-

I begtto acknowledge and to thank

you for your letter of February 1llth enclosing
statement of the regulations adopted by the Senate of
the Univers ity of Toronto in regard to the Robert

Bruce Bursaries.

Principal.




